
 

 

 

 

 

Hello children 

 

How are you all?  This week’s story is called “Charlie the Firefighter” – I hope you 

enjoy it.  I know some of you are back at school now – are you enjoying being back in 

the Nursery?  Those of you who are at home – I hope you are being good for your 

grown ups and having lots of fun! 

 

I haven’t had many photos or emails recently – please do keep in touch and let me 

know what you have all been doing.  I really love seeing your pictures!  

 

Have a great week! 

Take care, be safe and be good!   

Miss Mendis  

Weekly challenge 

 

 

The story this week is about the job of a  

firefighter.   

 

 

What would you like to be when are older?   

There are lots of jobs to choose from. 

 

 

 

Can you draw a picture of what you would like to do and tell me why?   

 

 


